
Headlands Primary School: Monday 23rd January 2023 
 
National Education Union (NEU) 
The NEU has announced national and regional industrial action in England on the following dates:  
Wednesday 1st February 2023, Tuesday 28th February (Regional), Wednesday 15th March 2023 
and Thursday 16th March 2023.  
 
As a school we will do our best to negotiate through these scheduled strikes and will address each 
strike day, one at a time. 
 
We are currently anticipating that all classes will be open on Wednesday 1st February, 
however, please be aware that this may change on the day as NEU members are able to notify 
school on the morning of the strike. If members decide to strike, school will inform parents by 
7.30am on the day which classes are affected and closed. Please have contingency plans in 
place for your child if we need to close their class.  
 
Staffing levels may also impact our Pyjamarama event, and so we would also inform you via text 
by 9.30am if this was cancelled.  
 
 
Thank you for attending the Maths workshops 

Thank you for attending our Maths Workshops last week. We were 
delighted you found the sessions useful and we enjoyed working with you.  
Please may you kindly provide some feedback by submitting the following 
form https://forms.office.com/e/W5b5kdWtwy.    
If you were unable to attend, the slides shared as part of the workshop 
have now been placed on the school website within your class page. 
 

 
PYJAMARAMA event:  Book the date! 

Headlands staff are delighted to announce an exciting reading event 
for the children to enjoy after school and raise money for new 
reading books.  
This will be held after school on Wednesday 1st February 5.00-
6.00pm where they are able to come dressed in their pyjamas for 
hot chocolate/ milk/ 

water and a biscuit, for a fun hour of teachers 
reading and sharing stories. In addition, each child 
will receive a treat to bring home! Entrance is £2.50 
with the proceeds used to purchase new books for 
the children to enjoy. 
 
Build a Burger 
We hope you enjoyed our ‘Build your own burger’ day.  

               
 



Charity Bake Sale: RSPCA 
There will be a charity stall after school on Friday 27th January 3.15-3.45 
in aid of RSPCA. The children are aware of animals needing support as 
many are abandoned after being given as Christmas presents and then 
neglected or unwanted. Items on sale will include: cupcakes, goodie bags, 
brackets, lucky dip and lemonade. We hope that you will be able to 
support this venture organised and run by the children.  

 
Dates for your diary 
24.01.2023: Year 5 Marrick meeting at 6pm in the School Hall 
27.01.2023: RSPCA Charity fundraiser 3.15-3.45pm 
01.02.2023: ‘Pyjamarara’ reading event  
07.02.2023: Safer Internet Day 
07.02.2023: Year 6 Northumberland meeting at 6pm in the School Hall 
09.02.2023: Year 1/2 visit to Abbey House Museum 
10.02.2023: House Treat 
10.02.2023: School awards and trophies 
10.02.2012: PTA Valentines disco 
10.02.2023: School breaks up for half term 
20.02.2023: School re-opens 
 

Thank you for your on-going support. 
 
Best wishes, 
Headlands Primary School 

 
 

 


